Wed. Jan. 13/16

Chairperson Erin Wiseman
Vice Chair Roberta Skiftun
Secretary Connie Miller
Treasurer Tammy Alan

Member at Large Candace Kaminski
**Childcare is available for pre-school and Kinder students in the Library**

*LUNCH PROVIDED (IF NON - SCC EXECUTIVE, PLEASE RSVP YOUR ATTENDANCE TO
752-2391 BY NOON ON JAN. 127 SO WE CAN ORDER YOU LUNCH)*

. Welcome Meeting called to order at p.m.
Introductions

. Principal’s Celebrating 10 years as the NESD - Randy
update Student Led Conferences — changes — Randy

NESIP Grant — any new ideas? — Randy
A3 update — Provincial Auditor visit - Randy

. Jill Gendall - Diagnostic Levelled Reading — DLR —
Diagnostic what is it?

Levelled Reading How do teachers level the children?

Where should my child be at?

Information and

. What can | do if they are not at level?
Demonstration

What does the school do to support students not at level?

. Budget Budget members to share SCC budget outline
Committee

. Budget Update - SCC budget
Lk 111111}

. Meeting p-m. — Thanks to all for attending!
Adjouned
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Wed. Jan. 13/16

Maude Burke SCC — (MBSCC) 2015 — 16 Meeting Schedule

1)
2)

3)
4)
5)
6)

October 8 — 7pm- 8:30 annual meeting (budget and updates) and SCC elections

October 27 — School Community Council Workshop with the Board 6:00 —9:00 p.m. at the Hanover
Room in Tisdale

November 17 - 6pm SCC elections and meeting to follow

Jan 13™ — Noon (12-1) lunch meeting — lunch provided

March 7t -11*" — Online SCC meeting

May 30 - 6:30-8pm supper meeting — supper provided

| North East School Division

4 I Box 600, 402 Main St Phone: (306) 752.5741 Toll Free: 1-888-752-5741

Melfort, SK SOE 1A0 Fax: (306) 752-1933 Website: wivw.nesd.ca

December 12, 2015

TO SCHOOL COMMUNTY COUNCILS:

January 1, 2016 marks 10 years since the amalgamation of four legacy school divisions to form the North
East School Division. The birth of a new school division challenged every person within the division to
rise to his or her best self and to do his or her best work. It also created opportunity for growth and
innovation — an opportunity met with passion, hard work and commitment to excellence.

The Board of Education of the North East School Division wishes to make our tenth year as an occasion
for celebration, and there is no better way to celebrate than to showcase our amazing students and
excellent staff. We would like each school to visually document and share what that you think well
represents your school. This may simply result in a compilation of photographs that are already being
taken documenting the happenings around your school, or it may result in project that is unique to this
purpose. Whatever you decide to submit to represent your school, we hope it will generate an
excitement and a pride in your school's identity and accomplishments and in the important role you play
in making North East School Division a division that provides education in a culture of excellence. These
artifacts will be used to create a presentation to be shared on our website and at our Annual General
Meeting in March. We are hoping to showcase the diversity of excellence that exists within this school
division to commemorate and celebrate 10 years as a school division.

We believe that SCC's are very well positioned to lead this initiative within our schools. Schools
represent a partnership inclusive of staff, students, parents and community members and each of these
partners have a voice at your table. The Board would like School Community Councils to plan a local
celebration of ten years as a member of the North East School Division. We hope this will generate some
interesting discussions and ideas at your tables and we will allocate an additional grant to support your
planning.

Sincerely,



